
 

 

Tyrol – Modification of the Euroclass driving ban regulation – A12 
Motorway 

Austria  

The Tyrolean state government modified the Euroclass driving ban regulation on A12 
Motorway. This amendment will gradually aggravate the existing driving ban for 
certain Euroclasses. 

Driving on A 12 between Langkampfen - Zirl is only permitted: 

 until October 30, 2019, driving on the A 12 between Langkampfen - Zirl for 
vehicles with Euro 4, 5, 6 

 from October 31, 2019, driving on the A 12 between Langkampfen - Zirl for 
vehicles with Euro 5, 6 

 from the 1st of January 2021 it is only possible to drive on the A 12 between 
Langkampfen - Zirl for vehicles with Euro 6 

More information available in the document attached (in German). 
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